FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE

Prince George’s County Lodge 89, Inc.
P.O. Box 510

Lothian, MD 20711
(301) 952-0882

September 27, 2021

Angelo L. Consoli, Jr.
President

Brothers and Sisters,

Nominations for the 2022-2023 Board of Directors for FOP 89 were held at the General
Membership Meeting on September 23, 2021. The following is the sole contested position:

Shop Steward:

Training and Education Division (TED): Shannon Baldwin vs. Christopher Grimes

The election of the Training and Education Division Shop_ Steward will be held on Thursday,
November 18™, 2021. Polls will be open from 7am until Spm. Any Member assigned to the TED
may vote in person, at the TED.

Members unable to vote on November 18%, 2021, who are on leave, or unable to vote due to an
injury or illness may vote via an absentee ballot. Members in need of an absentee ballot should
email Pam Moore @ pam.moore@fop89.org requesting an absentee ballot. Please include your
name, address, and cell number in the request for an absentee ballot. Absentee ballots will be
delivered by USPS. All absentee ballots must be received by FOP 89, no later than November 18%,
2021 at S5pm. Any ballots received after said date and time, will not be counted.

If you have any questions, please fee free to contact me at 240-508-9142 or FOP 89 at 301-952-

0882.
@‘njﬂys

Percel O. Alston
Chief Election Judge

Representing the Professional Police Officers of Prince George’s County, Maryland



